Planning Commission
NOTICE

To:

Sheila Anson, Town Clerk



Planning Commissioners



Public

From:
Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator

Re:

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 



The Washington Planning Commission has cancelled its     May 2nd meeting due to lack of quorum and has scheduled a Special Meeting on Tuesday, May 8, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the main level meeting room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall.  The Agenda of this special meeting will be posted at a later date.
Dated 4/26/18

By__________________________________

  Janet M. Hill
  Land Use Administrator
